Booster Club Board Meeting
 
July 16th, 2020
Prepared by Joni Schultz, Secretary


Attendees: Chad Colvert President, James Bartels Treasurer, Joni Schultz Secretary, Amy Douglas Apparel, Keo Jorgensen At Large Member, Danita Diamond At Large Member, Michelle Holtz Concessions, Mr. Greg Lamberty
Absent: Tracy Behnken Vice President, Heather Harkin Volunteer Coordinator, Mr. Chris Kessel

Mr. Lamberty updated the group on the schools plans for Covid.  We discussed what is needed or not needed to adhere by the rules for the concession stands. It was decided to wait closer to the start of the season to order the food and beverages.  The rules are changing to fast and we don’t want to have the expense of the food and then not be able to open the stands. 

Michelle- is going to inventory the concession stands to see what supplies we need to order.  Also, will inventory what equipment we must make sure it is adequate.  Michelle also talked through the expectations of the concession stand liaisons and what we would like them to do.

Because of Covid, we may not be able to have cash or coins.  Discussion on getting Venmo accounts.  One can be used for concessions and one would be for apparel. We will need to order more squares so patrons could use that instead of paying with cash.

A new larger popcorn machine is needed at the football field.  This needs to be purchased ASAP so we have in time for the season.   Motion by James to purchase a popcorn machine up to $4500.  Seconded by Michelle.
Motion vote on and approved.

It was decided that after home football games and larger events we would have 2 people count the money and make the deposit.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Membership update- Joni will send out an email to past members reminding them to rejoin.  The social media accounts will also be updated.  Keo and Chad will divide out the corporate list and contact each past sponser.


Group discussion to amend the by-laws to add 6 At Large Board Members.  The size of the school has increased and by adding 4 more At Large Board Member it will help to with finding volunteers to work at events, ect.

Chad motioned to amend to 6 At Large Members and Amy seconded.
Motion voted on and approved.




Meeting adjourned at 7:30. The next meeting is Wednesday August 5th at the High School.
